Kay 1, 2001

ME GARTH JOHNSON
B CHAMBER STREET
VICTORIAR, BC CHRHADA
VBT 3L3

Dear MR JOHHRSON,

Thank you for contacting Hasbro, Inc. We do appreciate the facet
that ywou have taken the time to share your experience with Us:

Hasbro Inc."s pnumber one concern is to make quality toys that are
fun, safe and rewarding for all children. That"s why we maintain
extensive testing procedurea during the development, production,
asgembly and packaging of all our koya. Please be assired that we
have shared your comments with those who work closest with that
aspect of SUF ocperaticn.

Again, thank you for contacting us.
Sincerely,

COX¥SUMER AFFRIRS DEPT.

Christine J. Hathlis

Consumer Affairs Represeantative
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